Traffic Circles on East 72" Street

History

In the 1990s, the South Oakwood-Brookhaven spearheaded a move to make the neighborhood
safer for residents, and in particular for school children walking to and from Revere Elementary.
The result of that effort was the installation of the 3 traffic circles on East 72" Street at Dobson,
University and Woodlawn Avenues.

Over the years, the Circles haven’t had the maintenance and “TLC” that could make them a source
of beauty and neighborhood pride that they were originally intended to be.

Please mark your calendars and plan come out from 11 am to 5pm on:

June 8, 2019 — Dobson Circle
June 15, 2019 (rain date: June 23) — University Circle
June 29, 2019 (rain date: July 13) — Woodlawn Circle

We're asking current (and former) residents of the Revere School community to join us in this
effort to clean, weed, landscape and beautify the Traffic Circles on 72" Street.

Please email us to volunteer, then come on out on any of our project days.

Tell us what landscaping you would like to see in the Circles: favorite flowers, foliage, mulch color,
etc.

And pass this flyer on to help get the word out to all community residents
Email:

Lenore Jackson (lenorej@alumni.uchicago.edu) or

Doris Leach (dorisleach2@gmail.com)




